® Buckeye Lake

Yacht Club

FROM THE BRIDGE YW

Commodore Will Price

Our first order of business at the
October meeting was to elect a Rear
Commodore, this has been accom-
plished, and the new Rear Commodore
is Rick Henderson. Congratulations
to Rick and I am sure he will continue
to do a fine job for BLYC. I would like
to thank our other candidates for their
willingness to serve the Club and for
making this a very interesting vote; it is
a reflection of their support for our fine
Club. I would also like to thank Com-
modore Frank Foster II, Commodore
Jim Thompson, and Commodore Ray

Kent for their assistance in this election.

We are now observing winter hours
please check our website and our
signs posted around the Club for the
new hours. Reservations are still the
best way for us to serve you, so please
call ahead. Our website address is

www.buckeyelakeyc.com.

By the time you read this article
we should be ready for the Gun Club
to begin a new trap shooting season
on Sundays. Lee Glenn has some new
ideas this year, and hopefully we will
have more shooters to participate in this
fun event. Our hours for shooting are
1 p.m. to 4 p.m., please plan on attend-
ing. We will also assist in teaching new
shooters gun safety, and pointing tech-
niques. Trap shooting is a fun and safe
event, and we have experienced shooters
to assist. As the weather cools it is a
great way to enjoy the Club and warm
up next to the fireplace.

Thanks to everyone who helped
on Work Day in October, it is always a
great way to spend time at the Club and
meet other members. We count on our
volunteers to maintain our Club’s great
appearance.

It is amazing how fast the seasons
change, seems like only last week that
we were putting our boats in and won-
dering how soon summer would be
here. Now every day I look out from
the front porch another boat is missing
and heading in to be winterized. On
the boat subject, we are doing our best
to keep our dock areas well lighted;
apparently the “crooks” are unscrew-
ing the light bulbs. When leaving the
dock area please make sure the gates are
locked, they can be a little stubborn.
Please do not keep valuable items on
your boat if not necessary, anything you
can do will help.

As always please contribute to Ju-
nior Sailing, it is a very fine activity
for our youth, and builds memories on
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Bar and Kitchen

As we move
into the cooler
seasons, our
activities neces-
sarily change
from outside to
inside. Good
times on the
porch or at the
pool, and boat-
ing on the lake
(except ice boating, I hope) are on hold
until spring. But fun and camaraderie
continue at BLYC! Your board of Gov-
ernors, along with our great staff, has
been busy planning for the winter sea-
son, with several great parties on deck.

We start on Saturday, November
8th, with the traditional Icebreaker
Party. This is always a fun time. This
affordable priced event features Chef
John’s outstanding lasagna and a “build
your own pasta’ station.

On Friday, November 21st, be sure
to come to the OSU beat Michigan pep
rally, cocktails at 6, tailgate buffet start-
ing at 7, Paul Clark Band.

You won’t want to miss the Adult
Christmas Party on Saturday, Decem-
ber 13th, or the fabulous BLYC New
Years Eve Party on (guess when?) New
Years Eve! These will feature 4 and 5
course cuisine, respectively, along with
great entertainment. Menus for all
these events are published elsewhere in
this edition of the Log.

With the holiday season coming up,
remember your Club when planning for
family or business events. Contact Troy
for private party and banquet menu of-

ferings and available dates.W

° "

Vice Commodore
Don Harris
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Race and Regatta

I have to
admit it does feel
a little strange
writing about my
new position as
Race and Regatta
Governor since |
can’t really con-
sider it a job. For
those of you who
don’t know, Sun-

Governor
Scott Evans

day races are actually one of the biggest
reasons [ joined the BLYC. So needless
to say, [ am very excited about my new
position and can’t wait to get things
started next year. I did pick up the two
remaining races for ‘08 year from Vice
Commodore Don Harris who had the
job last year. I also helped with the
annual "08-Snowball Regatta last week-
end and had a blast. Despite light and
variable winds we managed to get three
races in. We ran two races on Sat. and
one to complete the regatta on Sun. We
had seven boats in total: 6 cruisers and
1 lightning. All the racers had a great
time sailing and enjoying Rocktoberfest
put on by the Club Sat night. I would
also like to say thanks again, to Don
Harris for getting the three new race
tetrahedron marks ordered so we have
them for the remainder of this and next
season’s series.

On that note, the Sunday Lam-
brecht cup race series was completed
and won by Bill Reynolds, who was
presented with the Lambrecht cup tro-
phy. Additionally, the George Fisher
Sportsmanship Trophy was awarded to
Bob Snow. Congratulations to both of
these fine sailors!

Also, for those of you who made it
out on the Oct 18th and 19¢h for our
annual Thistle Fall Finale. The results of
the race will be posted in next month’s
article. Hopefully, with a little wind and
entertainment we had great turn out.

And as usual, if you have any rec-
ommendations for me please don’t hesi-
tate to send me an email or catch me
around the Club.

See you at the Club...

Entertainment

It’s cooling
down outside
but things are
heating up at the
Club. We start
off with our pop-
ular Halloween
Party on Satur-
day, November 1.
Prizes will be
awarded for the
best costumes. Entertainment is by
“Southern Fried Rock”. On November
8 we feature our first Ice Breaker with
the Rockabilly sounds of “Third Degree
Sideburn”.

On Friday November 21 we have
our annual “Beat Michigan Party” fea-
turing entertainment by the exciting
“Paul Clark Band.” Please remember to
make reservations for all these events.

Mark your calendars for these up-
coming events: Childrens Christmas
Party, December 7, Adult Christmas
Party with The Eddie Polina December
13, Dave Bott, Christmas Carols De-
cember 19 and New Year’s Eve with the
Majestics.

See you at the Club,

Governor
John Sproat

Q}&w %w&*/

Rentals & Docks
Good Lord,

it can’t be No-
vember already!
By now most of
the boats are out

and the lake level
is coming down.
As far as
docks go the anti
sea gull machine Goverr.lor
Bob Zeiher

seems to be keep-
ing them off east port. We hope to get
some more repairs and electrical work
done this winter and early spring.

Time to clean the shot gun and get
ready for Gun club.

Many of our friends are heading
south for the winter so the rest of us
will just have to party twice as hard this
winter. I know John has lots of neat
parties planned.

Sad note, we have had boats at
Eastport broken into and damaged
twice. Although I think the perpetra-
tors are coming by water, I have found -
the far east gate open several times.

W /wé

PLANNING A COMPANY HOLIDAY PARTY?

WHY NOT THE
BUCKEYE LAKE YACHT CLUB!!

.. New Menu

* Reasonable Prices
Y * Excellent Service
‘e Flexible Planning to Meet Your Needs

Let the excellent staff at the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club
make yours an event to remember!!

Call Troy at (740) 929-9941
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Membership

I would like to thank past Com-
dore Jim McBride for his support
ofer the years as my sponsor for Gov-
ernor of the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club.
Jim was the perfect Kentucky Col. The
chicken wings were a big hit... Thanks
Jim we all had a fun day.

November is the month we all
celebrate the many things we have to
be Thankful for. The most important
our health, second our families, and
third our friendships. The Club has always been a great place
to make new friends. We hope that you will ask your friends
to have the opportunity to share in your experiences with
us too. We have decided to extend the amnesty program
through 2009. If you know of a past member please mention
this to them. I think that some type of directory will be nice
for all of us to have. If you haven’t done so please make sure
that we have all your current information: address, phone
numbers (resident, cell, business), e-mail addresses will be ap-
preciated if available. With your help, I hope to have a direc-
tory printed and available for pickup at the Club by the end
of January 2009. We will have to set a cut off of December
31, 2008 to make sure this is possible.

P [ am available by phone or e-mail and eager to hear from

( )ch of you of your positive and negative feedback. I hope
to make your membership at the Club a great experience.
We are making changes to help better serve our members so
please be patient with us as we begin our process.

Governor
Jeryne Peterson

To you and your families I wish you a very Thankful and
Blessed year.
Happy Thanksgiving,

1if we don't have your correct information, please fill out the
: below form and send to BLYC, Atten: Jeryne Peterson,
I P.O. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, OH 43008.

I Name:

|
I Address:

I City: State:

|
1 Resident Phone:

)

) =<il Phone:

] Business Phone:
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House & Grounds

Not many people have a first day
on the job as I did on Election Day.
As I'm being assigned my new duties,
as House and Grounds Governor,
the wind started and continued to
increase in velocity. By the time our
meeting was finished, we were in the
midst of the remnants of Hurricane
Ike. Those of you still at the club at
that time will remember the waves
coming over the sea wall and the boats
breaking free of their moorings. Quite an exciting time.

As a result of the wind, we experienced some minor
damage. A few roof shingles needed attention and thanks to
Chuck for assistance in getting the roof back in proper condi-
tion. We also lost a tree that came down in our parking lot.
Fortunately, no vehicle was under it at the time. Thanks to
Mike for his efforts to clear the tree from the parking lot and
steadily remove it from the area.

I would also like to thank my fellow Board members
for the honor of being elected Rear Commodore. I hope to
fulfill the duties as well as my predecessors. The entire Board
is interested in maintaining a club for members to be proud
of and enjoy their membership. We are constantly looking
for ideas to make your experience more enjoyable and look

Rear Commodore
Rick Henderson

forward to your suggestions towards that goal.
I will get more detailed in the next Log issue related
to the House and Grounds issues.

Take Care,

BUCKEYE LAKE
FLORIDA REUNION

For many years there has been a reunion
held in February for Buckeye Lake area friends
on the west coast of Florida. A luncheon re-
union will again be held in 2009 at Heron’s
Glen Country Club on Saturday, February 21st
at 11:00 a.m.

Heron’s Glen is located midway between
Fort Myers and Punta Gorda, making it a con-
venient location from Orlando, Tampa, Saraso-
ta, Venice, Port Charlotte, Fort Myers, Naples,
etc.

If you would like to be on a mailing list to
receive more information on this fun event, call
Steve Belhorn at 614-270-6973 or e-mail at
callforbids@gmail.com.
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AUXiIiary Secretary Judy Bair

Hopefully you were in attendance
at the October meeting — we had a
good turnout of members, had a lovely
dinner and got to take home a fall
arrangement that our ever-generous
Michelle De Santis instructed us in
a workshop! If you weren't there, you
should really try hard to get to the No-
vember meeting. ..

November 13th is an evening meeting
with socializing beginning at 6. Our
President Cherry Shain will begin the
meeting at 6:30 and dinner will be
served as close to 7 as humanly pos-
sible. We’re going to enjoy a traditional
Thanksgiving dinner with the added
enjoyment of a wine tasting. This will
surely be a wonderful evening for mem-
bers and their guests. Please remember
to call the Club with your reservation
(740-929-9941).

There are a couple of areas where
every member can serve...
booze basket which needs tickets to be
sold. The raffle tickets are in the show-
case and the key to that is at the bar.
Also, if you notice someone looking at

we have a

the showcase, offer to help them. Once
again the key is at the bar. FYL, Teri
Beck is the booze basket chairman and
Michelle De Santis is chairman of the
showcase until January.

With the Children’s Christmas
Party coming up so quickly, this isa
fun area where you can spend time with
other members and enjoy the little ones
as they encounter Santa. Vice President,
Carole Donnelly, is looking for a chair-
man — several jobs have already been
filled, she just needs the chairman. An-
other person that Carole would love to
hear from is a substitute for the Polaroid
cameraman (woman). Evidently the
film is no longer available so we need
someone who can suggest an alterna-
tive.

Remember, you only get out of some-
thing what you put ino it; so join us!

If you're not a member now, bring
a spouse, or a friend to the Nov. 13th
event and join in the fun!

i

Junior Sailing

Governor
Gayle Fisher-Mulvey

Greetings all! What glorious fall
weather we have been having these past
several weeks! Soon enough it will be
blustery and cold — which is when the
Junior Sailing Program begins to have
the wheels turn. Just around the corner
we will begin planning the “learn to
sail” program for next summer. [ am
pleased to announce that we have of-
ficially brought on Catie Dust as our
sailing instructor and Junior Sail Team
Coach. Catie is a junior studying to be
a special education teacher and pos-
sesses the enthusiasm, ability to teach
and personality that will make our pro-
gram very successful next summer. She
is also a fine sailor in her own right. She
will bring a lot of new ideas and we are
really looking forward to working with
her.

[ have had a lot of people at the
Club make suggestions and ask ques-
tions about next summer. One of the
top questions is whether we will have an
adult “learn to sail” program next sum-
mer. The answer is YES! The specifics
are yet to be ironed out but offering
everyone an opportunity to learn to sail
is a top priority for me. As we come into
the off season of sailing, I will be try-
ing to purchase two more Flying Junior
Sail boats so that we have an even better
situation coming into next summer’s
sail camps.

By the time you read this issue of
the Log, work day will have taken place
(thank you, in advance for your help),
the boats and sails and gear all “put to
bed” for the season waiting for their
chance to get in the sunshine next May.
Keep bringing me your ideas to make
our Junior (and adult) Sailing Program

even better. Hope you all are having a
wonderful fall and T will see you at the

Club!
M%

Winter
Hours

Now in Effect

Dinning Room
Wed. Thurs. and Fri. 5 -9 p.m.
Sat.11:30 -9 p.m.

Sun. 9:30-7 p.m.

Bar
Wed., Thurs.5-11 p.m.
Fri.5-12a.m.*
Sat. 11:30 - 10 p.m.*
Sun. 1:00 - 7 p.m.*
*|ater closing if a large crowd

Place Your Ad Here!

Business card size ad (3 2"x 2") — $35/
issue (minimum 3 issues) or $400
for year

Quarter-page ad 32" x4 %") - 4
$60/issue (minimum 3 issues) or (5
$650 for year

For questions, please contact
Governor Charles McClenaghan
at 614-718-4383 or
email Charles@LawDublin.com

Christmas Is Jast
@round The Corner

Christmas is just around

the corner and the BLYC

@axiliary has available
sweatshirts, Tee Shirts and
a fall display case of items

that would make
wonderfal gifts.
Especially for the person
who already
has everything. Sizes
include men’s,
women’s and children’s.
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WE NEED YOUR HELP* WANT MORE BUSINESS?

~ the winners of the BLYC Bob Dye ADVERTISE TO YOUR FELLOW MEMBERS!!!

. Sker Run. This will enable us to estab-
lish a plaque engraved with each year’s
winner.

Here are those people we know
have won the Poker Run in the past. As
you can see, we are missing some names
and need your help to complete the list.

1994 - Hans Kamphowe

1995 - Hans Kamphowe

1996 - Matt Davis

1997 - Joan Dye Hein Target those with the same interests as you (fellow

1998 - Matt Davis members)

1999 - possible rainout?? Remind those who already may know you but need
_» . .

2000 - 7z reminded of your service

2001 - 2222

200 - 2 VERY reasonable rates

2003 - 222 Various options available

2004 - Toni Boehm
2005 - Bill Lewis
2006 - George Bosarge
2007 - John Watson
2008 -John Bosarge

Contact Governor Charles H. McClenaghan
614-718-4383 or Charles@LawDublin.com

Q If you can help us “fll in the
lanks” for the plaque, please call Steve
Romine ac 740-653-0170 or John Wae- - {H{OWARD EVERITT'S ROCK AND ROLL JAM
son at 740-454-8654.
THANK YOU !!

C. Mark Russell
President

ang
0S

-

Custom Design and
Fabrication of Interior
Window Coverings

* Draperies ® Motorized Products
s Shutters ¢ Blinds & Shades
* Specialty Hardware

Installation Group Inc

APPOINTMENT NEEDED
PHONE

614-239-7004
Fax: 614-239-7668

3751 APRIL LANE
COLS., OH 43227

120

%
w
w
w

=S www.HangUpslInc.com
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N GATURDAY, NOVEMER I
N ADULT HALLOWEEN PARTY

& COCKTAILS § PM.
COSTUME CQNTE&T 7 M.
HALLOWEEN BUFFET 7:3Q PM.

ROASTED PORK LOIN WITH FRUT RELIGH, FRIED CHICKEN
BEER BATTERED PERCH, BAKED ZITI, CANDIED SWEET POTATOES
SEASONAL VEGETABLE, TOSSED SALAD WITH DRESSING CHOICES, PUMPKIN PIE

GOUTHERN FRIED ROCK & PM. %
#1995 PER PERSON
REQERVATIONG 929-994

4

0SU TAILGATE PARTIES AT THE CLUB)
COME OUT AND ENJOY THE GAME ON THE BIG SCREEN!
Saturday, November 8 OSU at Northwestern TBA
Saturday, November 15 OSU at lllinois TBA

Saturday, November 22 OSU v Michigan TBA

J

Saturday, November 8
lce Breaker

6 p.m. Cocktails
7 p.m. Dinner

Build Your Pasta Station, Traditional Lasagna, Tossed Salad And Toppings
Seasonal Vegetable Medley, and Breadsticks And Rolls
8p.m. Rockabilly music by Third Degree Sideburn
$16.95 per person
Reservations 929-9941
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Friday, November 21

Beat Michigan Party )
_;JU Cocktails 6 p.wm.
=6 Tailgate buffet 7 p.w.

vild your own nacho station to include chips, salsa, seasoned beef, sour cream, nacho and shredded cheese, chili
quacamole, shredded lettuce, diced tomatoes and onions, and sliced black olives.
Chili dog station to include hot dogs, buns, chili, cheese, sweet relish, mustard, and ketchup.
Assorted cakes and pies

8 p.m. Paul Clark Band
¢11.99 per person
Reservations 929-9941

— COMING IN DECEMBER —

Sunday, Pecember 7 - 2 p.m.
Children’s Christwmas Party with Santa

Saturday, December 13 - Adult Christmas Party )
6 p.m. Cocktails

T p.m. Dinner

{é ﬁ Appetizer
r Shrimp cocktail
Salad
field greens with sliced strawberries, candied walnuts, feta cheese,
tossed in a mango vinaigrette.
Eatrée
Roasted tenderloin of beef with burgundy demi glace, horseradish whipped potatocs
and scasonal vegetable.

Decssert
Creme brule with fresh strawberries

8 p.m. The Eddie Polina Band
$29.95*
*plus tax and tip
Reservations to 929-9941
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Friday, December 19

T
{é ﬁ 8 p.m. Christmas Carols
. With Dave Bott

Wednesday, December 31 .
Adult New Year’s Party sﬁﬁ,él_ A
6 p.m. Cocktails ~ LCEXY

7 p.m. Dinner
Appetizer
Halibut Saltimboca- Petite halibut fillet rubbed with fresh sage and wrapped in pancetta,
served with beurre blanc

0 Salad

Spinach salad with poppy seed vinaigrette, strawberries, mango, and toasted almonds.
Entreée

4 oz filer mignon with a 4 oz lobster tail with drawn butter, roasted red skin potatoes

and seasonal vegetable.
Dessert
Bread pudding served with anglaise
Late night

5 ft submarine sandwiches
G 8 p.m. The Majestics with Jimmy Harris
0! $50.00*

‘ *plus tax and tip
G Reservations to 929-9941
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SUPPORT YOUR FELLOW BLYC MEMBERS!!!

Jeryne Peterson
Financial Advisor

Edward Jones

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING

1743 Hill Road North

Pickerington, OH 43147

Bus. 614-863-3094 Fax 877-680-2319
TF. 888-863-3094 Cell 614-306-5196
jeryne.peterson@edwardjones.com
www.edwardjones.com

Place Your Ad Here! )

Business card size ad (3 12"x 2") - $35/issue (minimum
3 issues) or $400 for year

Quarter-page ad (32" x4 3%") -

$60/issue (minimum 3 issues) or $650 for year

For questions, please contact Governor Charles
McClenaghan
at 614-718-4383 or
email Charles@LawDublin.com

BATH www.bathworks.us
WORKS

2645 Morse Rd Columbus
614-478-2645

Bill Reynolds - Tom Reynolds
Chris Reynolds - Dave Reynolds

-THE onLy PreMiEr KOHLER SHOWROOM IN COLUMBUS
-COMPREHENSIVE SHOWROOM WITH WORKING DIsPLAYS

-Locatep just 2 MiLEs WEsT oF EAsTON ON Morse Rp

& Derine Your HoMe AND CoMPLIMENT YOUR LIFESTYLE

JONI CAMPBELL, LUTCF
Agant

STATE vanm

1043 East Seah Avenue "“'

Lancaster, OH 43130 msunaner ""“'“

OM.: (740) 6B7-1961

Toll Free: (800) 2681-4502

Aes.: (740) GB7-0634

warwjonicampbedl.com
“Likis a1 guod nesghbos, Stase Fanm is e ®

STATE FARM INSURANCE COMPANIES
PR O TIEES TR CNOMTNG TON AL NI

<—AUCTION SERVICES—>
COMMEHC/AL © PERSONAL © ESTATE @ ApprAISALS © AucTion FaciLity
: ’ Licensed & Bonded
% in Favor of the State of Ohio %
2300 NatioNaL Rp. SW ¢ HEBRON

740-504-8100 ¢ 740-501-1127
www.robbcoauctions.com

REMBX . &

Realty Centre
Outstanding Agents.
Outstanding Results

Serving All Of Licking County & Buckeye Lake

Joyce Thorp Kyle A. Thorp

Cell:  740-404-4368 Cell:  740-644-7663
Direct: 740-366-4000 Direct: 740-366-4000
www.joycethorp.com www.joycethorp.com

Jinnie’s Quality Painting
Clean « Capable « Dependable

Jinnie Buskirk

Office 614-309-1434  Fax 1-800-858-6089

Email vbuskirk@roadrunner.com

FOR RENT: One bedroom, 1 - 1/2 bath newly redecorated
park model with full lanai, located in South Ft. Myers, FL,
close to Sanibel & Ft. Myers Beach in Siesta Bay R/V Resort.
Resort contains 2 pools, Tennis Courts, Vollyball, etc.
Oct, Nov, Dec., April & May: $1550.00 per month
Jan, Feb & March: $1900.00 per month

Contact Ray or Ruth Ann Kent J
740-404-3994 * 740-349-1975 * 740-659-2559
r2rkent@netscape.net
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The 2008-2009 Board
Commodore Will Price
Vice Commodore Don Harris
Bar & Kitchen
Governor Scott Evans
Race & Regatta
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor John Sproat
Entertainment
Governor Gail Fisher-Mulvey
Junior Sailing
RearCommodore Rick Henderson
House & Grounds
Governor Bob Zeiher
Rentals & Docks
Governor Jeryne Peterson
Membership
Governor Chas McClenaghan

Publications

The Trustees

Commodore John Geiger
Commodore Steve Harris

Commodore Mark Russell
Commodore Ray Kent

Commodore Joe Campbell

IMPORTANT DATES

November
Adult Halloween Party
Trap Shooting
OSU at Northwestern Tailgate
Ice Breaker Party
Trap Shooting
Board Meeting
Auxiliary Meeting
OSU at lllinois Tailgate
Trap Shooting
Beat Michigan Party
Michigan at OSU Tailgate
Trap shooting

Thanksgiving Day - Club Closed

Trap Shooting
December

Childrens’ Christmas Party 2 p.m.

Adult Christmas Party

Change of Address
1 For the winter 1 For the summer
1 For a short time [ For Good

The following is the address my mail should be sent

to, effective:

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or
member of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate family),
please provide the Club Manager with what-
ever information you can as expediently as
possible so we can respond accordingly.

Street Address

Return Service Requested
Please Deliver Promptly

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.0O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographer
& Editor

Governor
Charles
McClenaghan

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

2008 Standing Committees

Commodore’s Association Commodore Nick De Santis

I-LYA Delegate .....cccervrerenene Commodore Gus { !
Alternate John Ge.ger

Blue Gavel.....ccoeuveuinenne Commodore Steve Schilling
Fleet Captain.........ccoocvevvinirincninnennen. Stone Parker
Thistle Fleet Captain ... Walter Grubb, Jr.
Junior Fleet Captain........cc.ccoceevnnee. Fritz Schilling
Power Fleet Captain ........cccccccocvvivvcnnnne. Rick Groff
Fleet Measurer Russ Green
Fleet Surgeons..........cccocevueunne. Dr. Richard Walters
Dr. Don Harris

Fleet Chaplain.........cccccoceviiiennnnne Fr. Mike Gribble
Parliamentarian.......... Commodore Frank Foster I11
Historian ........ccccccoeuue. Commodore Frank Foster 1T
Insurance i Al Wing and Mark Scarrett
AUdit .o Bob Baldwin
Perpetual Fund.............. Commodore Howard Clark

Antique Boat Show ...... Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Howard Clark
Commodore Jim Shriner

Keith Eschbaugh

Snowball Regatta .ouccveereiereinisssinennne John Watson
Annual Golf Outing ... ... Matt Davis

Commodore Frank Foster IV and Rob Sanders
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run ........... Steve Romine
Gun Club William Price

Commodores’ Steak Fry... Commodore Mike Jacobs
Good Neighbor Committee. Comm. Jim Thompson

Auxiliary Board
President Cherry Shain
Vice President Carol Donnelly
Secretary Judy Bair
Treasurer Roe Miller

O

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941

http://Iwww.buckeyelakeyc.com
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